
 

 

 
 
Dear kindergarten friend, 
 
I am Ms. Frohman, and I will 
be your kindergarten teacher 
this year! We are going to 
have a great time together in 
kindergarten. We will read books, go outside on the 
playground, sing, make new friends, eat snack and lunch, 
and learn something new every day! 
 
Let me tell you a little bit about myself. I grew up in Carlisle. 
I have a dog named Sal. I like all colors, but light pink is my 
favorite right now. I love spending time with my family and 
friends, participating in outdoor activities, and reading. I 
also enjoy playing volleyball. I have played on many teams 
and have coached teams, too! I love to sing, and I will 
teach you many songs this year at school. 
 
I would love to know more about you! Ask your parents to 
help you write a letter about yourself. Tell me about your 
favorite thing to do and what you want to learn in 
kindergarten. Bring it to school on the first day of 
kindergarten or any day after school starts. It will be very 
fun for me to read your letter and get to know you better! 
 
Remind your parents to help you get your school supplies 
ready. I am very excited to meet you! 
 
    Love, 
    Ms. Frohman 


